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CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I have been in Anchorage since 1968. The hydro. Project has been the most stable source of electricity we have. At
the time environmental impact statements  were done. Due diligence was used. It is as green a project we have ever
had. It seems foolish, and not cost effective to remove it. There are fish in the river, I have fished there myself. If
additional ladders and such need to be added do so. But we can not afford tearing this down, when it is one of the
only consistent and reliable sources of energy we have. It was green before anyone was worried about it. It is
counter productive to WAste funds to remove this dam only to have to build another. If it were damaged that's
another issue, but until then, please use common sense and let it remain.
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